Welcome letter
St. Mark’s Dance Studio
Studio Information and Rules

Welcome to St. Mark’s Dance Studio!

We appreciate you taking a few minutes to read the following regarding studio
information, rules and regulations. Should you have additional questions, please speak
with the teacher of the class.

Studio Information and Rules

e Food and/or chewing gum is not allowed in the studio unless the teacher has
made an exception for food or beverages.

e Please make sure to remove your street shoes before entering the studio.
e Students are to be dressed and prepared for class before it starts.

e Children’s hair must be neat and pulled away from the face. Please no jewelry.
For children’s classes, please consult your teacher for the dress code.

e Students are expected to arrive at the studio in sufficient time to prepare for
class. When late, students must ask the teacher for permission to enter class. It
is the teacher’s decision whether or not a student may participate in class for the
day. Student may be required to observe class.

e Parents and friends are NOT allowed to observe class except at the teacher’s
permission.

Inclement weather

e St Mark’s dance studio follows the closures of DC public schools during
inclement weather.

e Communications regarding class/school closures will be emailed.

e Please make sure we have the correct email address on file. Update when
necessary.

St. Mark’s Dance Studio has been housed in the beautiful loft of the church for over 50
years. We ask all students and parents to respect the space as you enter the building
and head to the studio.

We look forward to another exciting school year!

Rosetta “Rosie” Brooks, Artistic Director

Dance Teachers — Jessica Sloane and Dorothy “Dot” Walker
2019-2020



